
CALL TO ORDER: 

ROLL CALL: 

MINUTES: 

STOP SIGN/EXIT SIGN 
CITY HALL DRIVE-IN 
FACILITY: 
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MINUTES OF 
CITY COMMISSIONERS 
MEETING 
MARCH 18, 1998 

The meeting of the Galena City 
Commissioners was called to order on 
Wednesday March 18, 1998, at 6:00 P.M. in 
the commissioners chambers with Mayor 
Mark LaTumer presiding. 

Roll call indicated the following 
commissioners present: LATURNER, 
COLEMAN, SHALLENBURGER. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by 
Shallenburger to approve and place on file 
the minutes of the regular commissioners 
meeting ofMarch 4, 1998. Motion declared 
carried. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by 
Shallenburger to place on file the minutes of 
the Galena Fire Dept. meeting of March 12, 
1998. Motion declared carried. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by· 
Shallenburger to place on file the minutes of 
the Planning and Zoning meeting March 10, 
1998. Motion declared carried. 

Commissioner Coleman advised it had been 
brought to his attention of the need for a 
stop sign and exit sign at the drive in facility 
at city hall to prevent cars from entering 
from each direction. Mayor La Turner 
requested City Supt., Mel Mittag 



March 18, 1998 

REQUEST FOR ANNEXATION 
PROPERTY OF SPENCER 
COATE: 

CHLORINATOR: 

AMBULANCE PLANT 
SALE: 

REVISION IN CEMETERY 
RATES: 

DONATION TO GHS AFTER 
PROM PARTY: 

APPR# 98-3: 
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to install stop sign/exit sign at appropriate 
site in the drive-in facility at city hall. 

City manager, Ted Hauser requested the 
commission to accept a letter from Spence 
Coate police officer requesting annexation 
into the city. 

Moved by Coleman, seconded by 
Shallenburger to accept letter from Spence 
Coate requesting annexation into the city. 

City manager Ted Hauser requested 
permission to purchase a chlorinator when 
needed. Mayor La Turner requested bids 
brought back to the commission with costs 
of a chlorinator. 

Moved by LaTurner, seconded by Coleman 
to permit the Ambulance Department to hold 
a plant sale on the City Hall parking lot on 
April 24th & 25th 

. Motion declared carried. 

Dennis Hart reported on surrounding cities 
cemetery charges. The commission accepted 
the report to review and to determine if the 
city needs to take and increase in their 
current rates. 

Moved by Shallenburger, seconded by 
Coleman to donate $250.00 to the GHS 
After Prom Party. Motion declared carried. 

Moved by LaTurner, seconded by Coleman 
to accept Appr# 98-3 in the amount of 
$84,260.23. Motion declared carried. 
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ADJOURNMENT: 

Deborah Kitch, 

(SEAL) 
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Moved by Shallenburger, seconded by 
La Turner to adjourn the regular meeting. 

Mark G. LaTumer, Mayor 


